Tri City Trib ONLINE EDITION - Cozad Police Department Seeks Help In Multiple Burglaries

The Cozad Police Department is asking for the assistance of the community for any information

of the multiple burglaries that occurred throughout Cozad in the night hours of Saturday, July
19th.

Household and personal items were taken from several homes around town.

Entry was gained into the residences through unlocked doors.

If you have any information please contact Crimestoppers at 308-784-1234 or local law
enforcement at 308-784-2366.




